K I R I 400 COMMERCE BLDG.

S10UX CITY BROADCASTING CO. sS10UX C|TY, IOWA

August 12, 1965

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
12524 "C'" Street
Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This is to verify your letter of reception of KTRI Radio
on August 10, 1965,

Thank you for writing, and we hope you enjoy the station.
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Lennon Kelly
Manager
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